
December 2, 2016 

SCOTT WALKER 
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 

STATE OF WISCONSIN 

Chief Justice Patience D. Roggensack 
Supreme Court of Wisconsin 
110 E. Main Street, Suite 215 
P.O. Box 1688 
Madison, WI 53701-1688 

Dear Chief Justice Roggensack: 

P.O. Box 7863 
MADISON, WI 53707 

I write to offer my support for a rule change proposed by the Stockbridge Munsee Community 
regarding attorney admission privileges. Specifically, the Stockbridge Munsee have brought to 
my attention their desire for reciprocity as described in the attached petition. According to the 
petition, it appears this change would bring Wisconsin's admission procedures in line with the 
practice of other states. 

Please contact my office if I can provide further information or assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
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